
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Laidlaw for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 August 2019 

Question Can the Convener: 

1. Update Council on the progress that has been made

on the sponsorship of roundabouts which seems to

have made little progress in the past year?

2. Inform Council if any special considerations are

preventing the City of Edinburgh from mirroring

successful sponsorship schemes active in the other

Lothian local authorities and Fife?

Answer 


